
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 

Tuesday 1st July 2025 

Transition Day  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We would like to remind you that Transition Day will take place tomorrow, Wednesday 2nd July. This is an 

important day in the school calendar where all children from Reception to Year 5 will spend time in their 

new classrooms and meet their teachers for the next academic year. It is vital that all pupils are in school on 

time so they do not miss the transition into their new classroom! Children will find out which class they will 

be in and begin to get a feel for their new learning environment. 

 

Year 6 pupils will be spending the day at their secondary schools as part of their transition to Year 7. We 

look forward to welcoming them back on Thursday 3rd July.  

 

I am sure the children will come out of school excited to tell you all about their new teachers. If you have 

any other questions, feel free to speak to their current class teachers at the end of the day. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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